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Steve Le | Associate Planner
Community Development Department
1500 Warburton Avenue | Santa Clara, CA 95050
O:408.615.2450 | D: 408.615.2468
Email: Sle@santaclaraca.gov

From: 
Sent: Saturday, September 11, 2021 7:00 PM
To: Steve Le <SLe@SantaClaraCA.gov>
Subject: Feedback/Concerns for Project at 2730 Monroe

File No: PLN2021-14975
Project Address: 2730 Monroe St, Santa Clara, CA
Meeting Body: Development Review Meeting
Meeting Date: 09/15/2021 @3:00pm

Hi Steve,

Firstly, I would like my name and address to remain anonymous for this feedback.

Enclosed is a diagram that summarizes our concerns about the privacy aspects of the proposed
construction.

The unique positioning of this property means that elevated windows or a balcony positioned
at the rear of the house will introduce simultaneous visual access to the private backyards of at
least 6 neighboring properties - including ours, where there would otherwise be a reasonable
expectation of privacy.

We hope that the plans can be modified with consideration & respect for the privacy of the
neighbors,

Thanks
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